
Legal Notice 
 

TOWN OF RYE, NH 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 
STREET SWEEPING 

 
 
The Town of Rye, New Hampshire is soliciting proposals from contractors interested in 
providing services for the sweeping of town roads (90 lane miles), in the Town of Rye. 
 
Proposals must be quoted at an hourly rate. (Estimated 45 hours) Provider must be able 
to dump into the Town’s eight yard dump trucks. Proposals must be marked on the 
outside with “Sweeping Services”. 
 
Proposals must be received in the Town Hall, Selectmen’s Office, 10 Central 
Road, Rye, NH 03870 no later than 2:00 p.m., Thursday, March 17, 2016. For 
additional information contact the Director of Public Works at (603) 964-5300, or 
pparadis@town.rye.nh.us 
 
Interested contractors are requested to provide hourly equipment cost, type of 
equipment to be employed, and availability dates. 
 
The Town of Rye reserves the right to reject any and/or all proposals for any reason 
which is determined to be in the best interest of the Town of Rye.  


